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LAUC-I Program Committee 
LAUC-I Standing Committee 

2016-2017 Report 
 

Submitted to General Membership: August 21, 2017 

Submitted by: Kelly Spring 

Members (End Term): Kelly Spring (Chair, 2017); Linda Murphy (2017); Hector Perez (2017), 
Sarah Wallbank (2018) 

 

Charge: 

The Program Committee shall 

a. Organize, advertise, and coordinate programs of interest to LAUC-I membership at the 
direction of or in consultation with the LAUC-I Chair and Executive Board.  

b. The Committee shall also undertake other duties as directed by the LAUC-I Chair and the 
Executive Board. 

 

Supplemental Charges (if applicable): 

 

Summary of Activities: 

The Program committee sponsored the following events in 2015-2016: 

a. On November 3, 2016, the LAUC-I Program Committee hosted a talk and tour of the 
new UCI eSports program and arena with Mark Deppe, Acting Director. The talk took 
place in Langson Library, room 570 and lunch was provided. After the talk, the group 
walked to the arena for a guided tour. 22 librarians attended. 

b. On December 5, 2016, the LAUC-I Program Committee hosted a talk and tour of The 
Cove (at UCI) with Matt Bailey, Director, Communications and Ecosystem Development. 
The talk and tour occurred simultaneously onsite at The Cove. An optional lunch on your 
own took place afterwards. 12 librarians attended. 
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c. On May 12, 2017, the LAUC-I Program Committee hosted a Project Management 
workshop from 9am-12pm. The program was open to the entire library. Twenty-one 
from the library (21) signed up for the event, 17 persons attended. The workshop was 
led by Marty Wartenberg, M.B.A., P.E., from the UCI Division of Continuing Education 
and was held at the Continuing Education Building, Room 2070. 

d. On August 18, 2017, the LAUC-I Program Committee hosted a speaker and panel 
dedicated to the theme of Libraries and Technology. Dr. Crystle Martin, PhD, gave her 
presentation, “Evolving Libraries into Centers of Innovation and Learning.” Following her 
talk the UCI Libraries Digital Scholarship Services gave a panel discussion with question 
and answer session. The program was open to the entire library. The event took place in 
Langson Library, room 570 and breakfast was provided. 21 persons attended. 

 

Recommendations for the Future:  
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